
 

 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

NAGAON G.N.D.G. COMMERCE COLLEGE 

NAGAON :: ASSAM 
 
 

 

ADMISSION NOTICE 
 

 

 

Date: 25-05-2024. 
 

The admission for 1
st
 Semester B.Com./BBA under FYUGP will open 

from 27
th
 May, 2024. Therefore all the interested students who wants to 

take admission at Nagaon G.N.D.G. Commerce College are hereby asked 

to go to the link given below –  
 

https://assamadmission.samarth.ac.in/ 
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